
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

15 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 8 Mathematics 
 
Please be advised that there will be an end of term maths test for all year 8 students that will 
take place in the week starting Monday 6 December.  Details of topics for this test can be found 
from the Autumn curriculum plans that were emailed to you at the start of the academic year.   
  
Upon the completion of this test, class changes will be considered where it is deemed necessary.  
 
The table below will let you know which tier (Higher, Intermediate or Foundation) from the maths 
curriculum plans, your son or daughter is studying. 

  

Higher 8MaAdd, 8MaEven, 8MaMinus, 8MaEqual 

Intermediate 8MaDigit, 8MaFactor, 8MaDivide, 8MaRoot 

Foundation 8MaNumber, 8MaPrime 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Marday 
Deputy Head of Mathematics Faculty i/c Year 7 and 8 


